
 

 

 
 

November 2023 
 
 
 

  
Dear Parent/Guardian  
  
Year 7 Christmas Activity – Friday 1 December 2023 

  
Please find below a reminder of the final details for our Year 7 Christmas visit to watch ‘Dick 
Whittington’ at the Harrogate Theatre on Friday 1 December 2023. 
 
Students will leave school at approximately 10:45 and together with staff, will walk to Harrogate 
Theatre in the town centre.  The show commences at 12:00 noon and will finish at 14:40 and we 
aim to be back at school in time for the school buses.  
 
Students should wear school uniform together with a warm winter coat or waterproof jacket.   
 
As the pantomime will take place over lunch time, students should bring a packed lunch and a 
drink with them to school, and they will eat this in the theatre prior to the start of the show.  
Please refrain from bringing any food containing nuts as we have students with severe allergies on 
the trip. 
  
 It is important that if your child’s medical details indicate that they need medication such as 
inhalers, that they bring them on the day as we will not be able to take any student who does not 
have the correct medication with them.   
  
Regards  
  
 

Mr D Bean 

Head of Year 7  

 


